
  

STATE OF ARKANSAS  

SEARCH AND RESCUE 

MEMBER CERTIFICATION FORM 

 

An applicant for a special search and rescue license plate must submit this completed member 

certification form along with any other documentation normally required for vehicle registration.  The 

president or vice president of the search and rescue team of which the applicant is a member must sign the 

form.   

 

Registration is restricted to passenger cars, all ½ ton and ¾ ton pickups, and one (1) ton pickups that are 

used strictly for personal transportation and not used for commercial purposes of any type.  An applicant 

may register no more than one (1) vehicle with a special search and rescue license plate. 

 

 

 

NAME OF SEARCH AND RESCUE MEMBER 

 

 

ADDRESS 

 

 

CITY, STATE, ZIP 

 

The person named herein is a member of the search and rescue team of  

County Arkansas.                  

 

Signature of President or Vice President                                                                           Date  

 

 

General Information 

 

The special search and rescue license plate may be obtained only at the Special License Unit in Little 

Rock at the following addresses: 

 

    IN PERSON  BY MAIL 

 

 Ragland Building   Department of Finance & Administration      

 Special License Unit Special License Unit, Room 1040 

 Room 1040  P.O. Box 1272   P.O. Box 1272 

 Little Rock, AR 72201 Little Rock, AR 72203 

 

The plate may be renewed at the applicant’s local Revenue Office or by mail and may be transferred to 

another vehicle in the applicant’s name or to a newly acquired vehicle to be registered in the applicant’s 

name at the local Revenue Office.  

 

If an applicant is requesting the special plate for a vehicle already in his name that has a current regular 

license plate, he or she may replace it with the special search and rescue plate by submitting a copy of 

their current registration certificate, $1.00 for replacement fee, and the $35.00 special fee.  If the vehicle 

does not have a current license plate, other documents may be required and the applicant should 

contact their local office or call (501) 682-4692 for further instructions. 


